
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
6th November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Jill Green of Flipside Photography will be in school on Monday 13th and Tuesday 15th 

November to take individual photographs of the children. Proofs will be then sent home 

and photographs can be ordered if you wish. 

 

In the past, many parents who have siblings in school like to have a photograph of them 

together and do not buy individual ones. This year we will therefore only take photographs 

of siblings together and not take individual pictures of these children as well. 

 

If you do wish to have an individual photograph taken, please let the school office know 

by Thursday 9th November. This makes the process much easier and efficient for us and 

the photographer. 

 

After school on Monday 13th November Jill is offering additional slots for anyone wishing to 

have a photograph with family members or older siblings. There will be a sign-up sheet on 

the PTA board this week. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

  

Vicky Hearson 
Assistant Headteacher 
v.hearson@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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